
 

 

Date: March 27, 2024 
 
BSE Limited 
P J Towers,  
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai – 400 001 
 
Script Code: 543904 

 

 
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 
Subject: Clarification – Increase in Volume 
Ref:  BSE Email dated March 27, 2024 bearing reference no. L/SURV/ONL/PV/KC/ 2023-2024 / 662 
 
 
This is with reference to your email dated March 27, 2024, with respect to increase in the 
volume. 
 
In this regard, we wish to inform you that the Company is prompt in making all the material 
disclosures as specified in Part A of Schedule III of Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations 
and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 and has not withheld any such 
event/information that in our opinion would have a bearing on the price/volume behaviour in 
the scrip.  
 
Therefore, we feel that the increase in the volume of trading in the scrip of the Company is 
purely due to the market conditions.  
 
The Company follows highest standards of governance and compliance norms, and timely 
disclosures are made to the stock exchanges under applicable regulations including Regulation 
30 of the Listing Regulations. 
 
We request you to kindly take the same on record. 
 
Thanking You, 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
 
For Mankind Pharma Limited 
 
 
 
Pradeep Chugh 
Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 
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